
 
 

 

Person-Centered Methods for Expanding  
Self-Determination in Provider Directed Services  

 

Wednesday, March 15, 2023  
2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

 

Join the National Center for Advancing Person-Centered Practices and Services (NCAPPS) 
for a webinar about the importance of self-determination in Home and Community Based 
Services (HCBS). The webinar will explore strategies and resources to assist HCBS 
providers on how to expand their self-determination processes and describe the NCAPPS 
Human Services Provider Agency Toolkit for Self-Determination.   
 

Speakers Include: 
 Kenny Bedtka  
 Sahra Hussein  
 Jeff Keilson  
 Cindy Ostrowski  
 Keith Scott  

  
Click to learn more and register for the webinar.  
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